Hello,

It is great to be out and seeing people again. | have missed the social interactions as | am sure many of
you have. Welcome to Storm Lake, | hope you are having a fun time and are comfortable with the
campus. It is a beautiful facility. Thanks to District 14 for hosting! Mary & Judy have done a great job.

| want to thank Katy for her dedication to Al-Anon. Conference week is a whirlwind of information and she
always does such an excellent job sharing the information with the us. Thanks, Katy, for you time and
dedication!

The Fall Assembly 2021 will be in Des Moines at The Embassy Suites on the River Oct 8-10" 2021.
Shelley P and Julie N are the Al-Anon Co-Chairs. Our Al-Anon luncheon speaker will be Betty A- Mankato
Mn. | look forward to hearing Betty. And the Sunday morning Spiritual speaker is Lisa S. from Pleasant
Hill. Our Alateen speaker will be chosen later. | encourage you all to attend.

The Area Inventory will be presented later today during old business. | encourage you to participate and
let your voice be heard. This is your Assembly, and we want you to get the most out of it as possible.
Please share your thoughts with us You can find the inventory on the lowa Area Al-Anon website
http://iowa-al-anon.org/ or click the link below to take the survey. Results will be compiled presented in
October at the Fall Assembly.

2021 lowa Area AFG Inventory

The Forum

In the June Forum Lorraine R. Past Delegate has an article. The Forum stays in print due to our
submissions and subscriptions. | encourage you to do both. WSO is always looking for sharing's for
The Forum. Currently they are asking for sharing's on The Twelve Traditions and The Twelve Concepts.
Please keep your sharing's to 150-400 words.

Forum Sales have increased slightly for the month of April with a total of 336 subscriptions and down a
few for May with 332 subscriptions. This is down about 100 subscriptions from last year. Please consider
a personal monthly subscription, which, you can get a monthly paper copy of The Forum or and
Electronic Subscription. There is a paper order form in the back of any issue. Or you may order online at
the Al-anon Store at al-anon.org.

It is great to see everyone this weekend and | hope to see you all in August at the Service Workshop in
Marshalltown.

Grateful Servant,
Missy Y

Alternate Delegate



